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Chapel Creek News: 
 

• Welcome to our new neighbors! We hope you are loving your new home and 
our community! 

• We have a NEW website with copies of covenants and restrictions from the 
clerk’s office, bylaws, architectural request forms, and a host of other 
information. Check it out: https://mychapelcreek.com/. 

• You can reach us in several ways: CCHA address: POB 585, New Albany, IN 
47151; email: chapelcreekhomes@gmail.com; or by phone, 502-257-6358. 

Did you know? 

• Did you notice we planted different flowers this year by the entrances? We are 
always looking for ways to beautify the common areas cost-effectively. If you 
have ideas, let us know! 

• Earlier this year, we replaced two stop sign posts to match the other ones in 
the neighborhood. We are currently working with a sign company and painter 
to get frames installed and backs of signs painted. 

 
 

https://mychapelcreek.com/
mailto:chapelcreekhomes@gmail.com


 

 

Reminders: 

• Clear the gutters of leaves and debris to prevent drainage issues. 

• Only For Sale signs and political signs are permitted in Chapel Creek. Be 

aware that political signs are only permitted 30 days before and 5 days 

after an election, per state law.  

 

Thank you for… 

• Obeying the 20 mph speed limit in the subdivision. 

• Following our parking regulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thank you for abiding by our parking regulations and helping us to keep 
a safe and attractive neighborhood! 
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